Manor Primary School Newsletter

Summer 4



On Thursday 6th July we will be holding our summer parents evening between 3.45pm-5.15pm. This will be an opportunity for parents to view your child's work in classroom and talk to staff informally about your child's end of year report. You also have the opportunity to visit your child's new classroom and informally meet their new class teacher.

Parents do not need to book appointments.

Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate any children at this parents evening.



This is the last week of After School Clubs. Over the year, the children have had access to a range of extra-curricular learning opportunities and they have thoroughly enjoyed the opportunities provided. I'm sure you would like to join me in thanking all the staff for their hard work in providing the range of after school clubs this year.

Exceptionality Collaboration Integrity Respect



Our after-school clubs programme is supported by Wolverhampton's Children's University. Children collect hours of recognition for their learning beyond the school day. When the children have gained 100 hours there is a graduation ceremony at Wolverhampton University.

This years graduation ceremony is on Thursday 13th July. Parents of children who are graduating will have received a personal invitation.

If you have any questions or queries about Children's University, please contact your child's class teacher.



Could we remind all our parents there is no pedestrian access to the school site from the Birmingham New Road.

Please can we ask parents to support us by not using this entrance to drop off and pick up children.



On Friday 7th and Friday 14th July preloved uniform will be available to buy in our school entrance. Parents are welcome to join us from 2.30pm.

We look forward to seeing you then!

Exceptionality Collaboration Integrity Respect